

JESSE BACON, SUPERINTENDENI

ADRIENNE USHER, ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT BRANDY HOWARD, CHIEF ACADEMIC OFFICER TROY WOOD, CHIEF OPERATIONS OFFICER

MEMO

TO: **Bullitt County Board of Education**

CC: Ange Burnett

From: Kali Ervin

Date: February 5, 2023

Re: February 26th Board of Education Meeting Staff Recognition: National Board Recertifications

We would like to recognize all of our teachers that have worked extremely hard to earn their National Board Certification. National Board Certification is the most respected professional certification available in education and provides numerous benefits to teachers, students and schools. It was designed to develop, retain and recognize accomplished teachers and to generate ongoing improvement in schools nationwide. These individuals have recently completed their 5-year recertification process.

LJES

Mike DiEnno, Lebanon Junction Elementary, Certification Renewal Shannon Johnson, Lebanon Junction Elementary, Certification Renewal Traci Moore, Lebanon Junction Elementary, Certification Renewal Casey Olive, Lebanon Junction Elementary, Certification Renewal Erica Wilson, Lebanon Junction Elementary, Certification Renewal

MWES

Kimberly Reibert, Mount Washington Elementary, Certification Renewal

OES

Jennifer Davenport, Overdale Elementary, Certification Renewal

Congratulations, everyone!